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Information about the European Championship in Herning 
 

Dear Kanin-Hop friends 

 

It is a great pleasure for us to welcome so many representatives of the Kanin-Hop nations of Europe 

in Herning. 

Now we want to send you more information. 

 

Tournament program: 

Fri 09.11.2018  09.00 am   Opening of the European Championship

    Straight track elite class 

Straight track Heavy class 

Straight track Medium Heavy class 

Straight track  Easy class 

Sat 10.11.2018    high jump 

course medium class 

course Easy class 

long jump 

Sun. 11.11.2018    course Heavy Class 

course Elite class 

Approximately 12.30 pm  award ceremony 

 

The referee meeting will take place on Friday, 09.11.2018 at 08.00 clock. 

 

Delivery of the rabbits 

Tue 06.11.2018  with the official collective transport of the exhibition animals. 

Thu 08.11.2018  5 pm - 8 pm 

Fri 09.11.2018  7 am – 8 am 

 

Rabbit Food: 

There is hay and water provided. 

Water and food bowls as well as the concentrated feed of the rabbits must be brought along 

 

Entry: 

The tickets must be ordered via http://europaschau2018.eu/ticket-billetter/. 

With this entry the whole EE Show can be visited. 

There will be a separate entrance for the Kanin-Hop European Championship. 
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Documents to be submitted: 

The registration office for submission of documents is open on: 

Thu 08.11.2018   5 pm – 8 pm 

Fri 09.11.2018   7 am – 8 am 

 

The following documents must be handed in at the registration office: 

-Health certificate of the farm veterinarian 

Download file at: http://europaschau2018.eu 

- vaccination certificate (nations with compulsory vaccination) 

However, we recommend each participant his rabbit against the 

to vaccinate RHD2. 

-Books or identification card of the rabbit 

 

Certificate of registration: 

Attached you will find your confirmation. If there have been mistakes in your messages, or if the 

class of your rabbit has changed, please contact K.Wermuth@gmx.net no later than  

Thu, 01.11.2018. So that we can still make the changes. 

 

Additional Information: 

All further information will be available as soon as possible on the homepage em2018.kanin-hop.de 

and on the Facebook page Kanin-Hop Championships. 

 

Helper: 

From all Participating Nations, numerous helpers have reported. For this reason, we want to thank 

the helper team. 

The deployment plan is not quite finished but will be ready for you at the European Championships. 

 

This will be the first European Championship organized by several nations. And we are sure that 

will weld us together. This is how working for Kanin-Hop in Europe is fun. 

 

Of course, we are still available for questions and hope to be able to answer them promptly. 

 

Many jumping greetings 

 

Jules Schweizer and team 

EE Kanin-Hop Commissioner 


